
Recent Approved Development Applications:

Residing in IRIS St , a known residential area, lately has become very stressful and 
complex.

My property is located at number 91 and I can see the local and passing traffic 
increasing constantly.
The proposed constructions will bring another large number of cars (residents, 
friends ,delivering vans , etc) on an already very busy street, independently from the 
traffic direct to the Oxford Falls School.

I am submitting this letter to strongly oppose the said development to go ahead.
Thank you. SIGISMUND PREUSS. 
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